

MARIN COUNTY

OFFICE OF EDUCATION

1111 LAS GALLINAS AVENUE/P.O. BOX 4925 SAN RAFAEL, CA 94913-4925 marincoe@marinschools.org MARY JANE BURKE
MARIN COUNTY
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

(415) 472-4110 FAX (415) 491-6625

November 2, 2015

Mr. & Mrs. Remillard PO Box 66 San Quentin, CA 94964

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Remillard:

It is with great joy that we are enclosing a specially signed copy of the article that appeared in the *Marin Independent Journal* on November 2, 2015 about Reyna being selected as **STUDENT OF THE WEEK**. This recognition is not only about Reyna's accomplishments, but reflects the support and encouragement that you have provided and the clear message from you that learning is important.

In these challenging times for our community, state, nation and indeed, the world, we can all have great hope for a future that will be led by young people like Reyna. Thank you for the opportunity to partner with you in your daughter's education. Best wishes to Reyna in her future studies and to your family in all that you do.

Sincerely,

MARY JANE BURKE

May Jane Burke

Marin County Superintendent of Schools

Enclosure